
 
August 15, 2022 

 
Town of Wellfleet 
ATTN: Richard Waldo 
300 Main Street  
Wellfleet, MA 02667  
(508) 349-0300  
richard.waldo@wellfleet-ma.gov  
  
Dear Richard Waldo: 
  
Congratulations!  
  
I am pleased to notify you that the Town of Wellfleet has been awarded a grant in the amount 
of $22,670,000 towards the Herring River Restoration Project. Thank you for your commitment 
to development of this project and to ecological restoration. 
  
Through this funding, and your continued support, we hope to advance our mission to restore 
rivers, wetlands, and watersheds for the benefit of people, fish, and wildlife throughout the 
Commonwealth.       
  
You will be receiving further instructions from the Department of Fish and Game, Division of 
Ecological Restoration on next steps. Please feel free to contact Calli Willette, Procurement & 
Grant Specialist at calli.willette@mass.gov or 617-626-1815 if you have any questions. 

 
 

 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
 

Governor Charles D. Baker    Lt. Governor Karyn E. Polito 
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